
MEDIA MENTIONS

Corporate Counsel - "Jay-Z, Solange, And You Have
No Expectation Of Privacy"
May 14, 2014 Columbus

On May 14, Bill Nolan of the Columbus office is quoted in an article
published by Corporate Counsel. In the article, "Jay-Z, Solange, and You
Have No Expectation of Privacy," Bill discusses the gray areas that
accompany a reasonable expectation of privacy.
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